
 

 

15th November 2021 

To, 

BSE Limited, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai 400 001, Maharashtra 

  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Intimation regarding Copper Recycling / Refining at our existing Plant  

in Chittoor, Andhra Pradesh;  

Ref:   Scrip Code: 532626. 

  

In furtherance to our communication on commencement of trial production of Copper 

Recycling/Refining at our existing plant in Chittoor, Andhra Pradesh dated 27th September 

2021, we are pleased to inform the following:  

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, our company has completed installation and commissioning 

of machinery acquired so far and thereby commenced commercial production for Copper 

Recycling Facility at our Plant in Andhra Pradesh. 

The copper products are initially being marketed in the international market and in future 

related copper products will be catered to the domestic market as well. The production of the 

plant will be gradually scaled up over the months to reach optimum levels. 

A circular economy and the importance of environmental responsibility are constantly 

emphasized by the company and the company will continue to introduce more environment 

friendly projects and further contribute the circular economy if India. 

The Exchange is requested to take note of the same.  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 


